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Steeles Mews 

North

13/06/2017  09:10:442017/2221/P COMMNT Carol Hughes I strongly object to this proposed extension. If, as I am assuming, they intend to access the 

site through the adjacent Mews [Steeles Mews North], this construction will be a nightmare 

for the  homeowners and tenants who live there. 

We have already had six months of building in the actual mews and to be subjected to more 

dirt, noise and pollution is completely unacceptable.

If the site is accessed through the property at number 23 and not through the mews, and if all 

skips and so on are set down at the front of number 23 and not in front of ours, then I have no 

real objections to the actual extension. The plans look very nice. My objection is, as I have 

said, to site access.  

One last thing - the phone number listed on the notice of application goes dead after several 

rings - makes me wonder if any voices will be heard or heeded regarding this application. I 

rather doubt it.
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